
From: A ParkView Bed & Breakfast Parsons fmailto:parkviewbb@
Sent: Monday, December 26,70IL 11:56 AM

To : okatolvk@london,on.ca <okatolyk@london.on'ca >

Cc: Rowe, Linda
Subject: Proposed changes for taxi seruices in London

Please note that we are launching an objective to the proposed changes in taxi/limousine

services in London

I want my e-mail to be a matter of public record.

Many thanks.

Aileen
AParkViewB&B
131 Victoria Street
London, Ontario N6A 281
www.parkviewbb.ca


